
	

              
 
 

4 February 2015 
 
 
 
 
 
Interim Results Release Date 
 
Lifestyle Communities Limited advises that it will release its financial 
results for the half-year ended 31 December 2014 on Wednesday 18 
February 2015. 
 
Following release of the results to the ASX, a conference call is scheduled 
to be held at 3.00pm (AEDT) on 18 February 2015.  Details for the 
conference call will be advised along with the half-year results release. 
 
 
For further information please contact: 
 
Geoff Hollis 
Chief Financial Officer 
Ph: (03) 9682 2249 
Email: geoff.hollis@lifestylecommunities.com.au 
 
About Lifestyle Communities 
Based in Melbourne, Victoria, Lifestyle Communities develops, owns and 
manages affordable independent living communities.  


